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“City Construction Updates”  

Work continues on the reconstruction of Prospect Avenue between 7
th

 Street and 4
th

 Street. Traffic is now allowed from 7
th

 

Street to 6
th

 Street or Iron Horse Drive on Prospect Avenue. Construction continues from 6
th

 Street to 4
th

 Street while workers 

finish up concrete work for driveways and sidewalks along Prospect Avenue. Once that phase of work is complete then the 

portion of Prospect Avenue between the post office driveway and 4
th

 Street intersection will be reconstructed. Access will be 

maintained for the traffic exiting the post office however once the next phase of work begins near the post office, traffic will 

have to exit from the post office to the west as opposed to the east as it is currently being directed. 

Fifth Street in southern Norfolk from 

Monroe Avenue to Jackson Avenue will 

be closed beginning Tuesday this week 

while workers install a portion of the 

new sanitary sewer line that is being 

constructed in order to better serve the 

south and west portions of Norfolk. The 

entrance to Ta-Ha-Zouka Park from 

Monroe Avenue south to 5
th

 Street will 

be closed temporarily. That project will 

be continuing along Monroe Avenue in 

the next few weeks -weather permitting. 

Assistant City Engineer Mark Dolechek 

asks that drivers use caution when 

driving in construction areas and plan 

alternate travel routes accordingly. 

 


